TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

In cooperation with makhalla

According to the plan approved by the Faculty of Hydromelioration together with the mahalla
"Lashkarbegi", on June 16, 2021 there was a soccer match between the youth of the mahalla and the
students of the faculty. The Department of Hydrology and Hydrogeology was responsible for the
competition. A total of 5 soccer teams participated in the competition. The faculty team won 2nd place in
these competitions and was awarded diplomas and memorable gifts.
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The award ceremony was attended by the chairman of Lashkarbegi mahalla N. Karimova, head of the
department of hydrology and hydrogeology Associate Professor D. Nazaraliev, deputy chairman of the
citizens' meeting on family, women and social and spiritual issues Z. Rasuliy, Deputy Dean for Youth Affairs
Z. Abdurashidov. Such events allow the youth of the area to spend their free time productively and
effectively, as well as to establish friendly relations with the faculty and students of the Institute.
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